
      WELCOME TO WORSHIP AT 

 MOUNTAIN VIEW MENNONITE CHURCH 
55 Love Rd., Lyndhurst VA 22952 (P O Box 208) 
Prayer/Information Line:  540-941-0441 
 
Bruce Hankee, Transitional Pastor             
pastor@mtnviewmennonite.org  
Ben Fitzgerald, Family Discipleship Pastor                                                                           June 8, 2025 
Tony Ramsey, Administrator                                                           Greeters:  Mark and Wendy Hodge 

 

WELCOME VISITORS! 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL HOUR 

  9:40:  Prayer time in the Fellowship Hall 

  9:45:  Singing with the children downstairs   

10:00:  Sunday School Classes Begin  
10:50:  End of Sunday School  
 
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
OFFERING AND PENNY POWER 
 
WORSHIP BY SINGING: “Leaning”, “Trading my Sorrows”, “Thank 
you Jesus, for Your Love to Me” 
 
MOUNTAINEER KIDZ DISMISSAL 
 
SERMON:  Pastor Bruce will preach the last in the Cornerstones of 
Conviction series on our Statement of Faith: “Practices” is the topic. 
 
CLOSING HYMN AND BENEDICTION 
 
 
 
 

 
 

TREASURER’S STATISTICS FOR MAY 
May giving      $14,234.00 
Year giving      $87,512.00 
Average                          $4,167.24      ( 21 weeks) 

 
 
 
 
 

 
THIS WEEK: 

 
 
MONDAY AT 6:30 and 7:30:  Men’s softball game at Friendship Park 
 
TUESDAY AT 6:30:  Ladies softball game at Friendship Park 

 

WEDNESDAY : 2-3:00 p.m.:  Prayer time.  All are welcome to come. 
 
WEDNESDAY, 7:00 p.m.:  Classes for children, youth and adults.  
Adult Class will be studying “What Happens Next?” by Max Lucado.  
This week’s session is “Destination Wedding”. 
 

 
OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 
 
NEXT SUNDAY, JUNE 15:  FATHER’S DAY 
There will be a fellowship meal following the service at the pavilion.  
Mt. View will provide chicken, dinner rolls, and drinks.  All food is to be 
dropped off at the pavilion.  Somebody will be there by 9:00 to receive 
your food. 
 
JUNE 22-26, VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL, 6 – 8 p.m. 
ROAD TRIP is the theme.  Be sure to register your child! 
 
News about Adult VBS class:  This class will be studying "Sharing Your 
Faith in Jesus Christ.” The speaker will be Mike Adams.  
 
JULY 25-27:  Mt. View Campout 
The theme this year is “Hillbilly”.  Details and sign ups will be coming 
soon.  The Committee is Brian and Tanya Weaver, Fern and Freddie 
Parsons, and Chris and Wes Yoder. 
 
LET’S PRAY FOR:  Gay Maki as she recovers from knee surgery; 
Randy Kiser (doing well after eye surgery on Thursday for a detached 
retina); A teacher is needed for Wilson WRE (3 days a week); Priska 
DiGennaro (an intern working with at risk young adults exiting the foster 
system); Cancer issues (Tracy Goodson’s friend, Anna), Allison, Bruce, 
Catina and Duane, and John Hailey); Health issues (Mike Guertler, 
Lindsey Nice, Janice Wagoner, Darrel Coffey, John Davis, and Richard 
and Mary Jane Allen).  Comfort for Trudy Graves and McCarthy family 
who have lost loved ones recently; Persecuted Christians around the 
world; our leaders and teachers at Mt. View; and volunteers are needed 
at the donation location for LOVE In The Name of Jesus.  To ask 
questions or to volunteer contact Ethan Colvin (see hardcopy for #.)  

mailto:pastor@mtnviewmennonite.org

